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THE WAY TO PEACE WITH GOD 
 

THE PROBLEM:  SEPARATION FROM GOD 
Romans 3:23 “For all have sinned and fall short of the glory of God.” 
THE RESULT:  SPIRITUAL DEATH 
Romans 6:23 “For the wages of sin is death, but the gift of God is eternal 
life through Jesus Christ our Lord.” 
GOD’S SOLUTION:  HIS DEATH IN OUR PLACE 
Romans 5:8 “But God demonstrates His own love toward us, in that while 
we were still sinners, Christ died for us.” 
YOUR SALVATION:  BY FAITH 
Romans 10:9 “If you confess with your mouth the Lord Jesus and believe in 
your heart that God has raised Him from the dead, you will be saved.” 

NOVEMBER 

Mark Your  
Calendars! 

KLK Meeting 

November 14 , 1:00pm , 

TEBA 

Sr Adult Christmas  

Party 

December 2 at Spring 

Creek BBQ at 11:00am 

Sr Adult Council Meeting 

November 11, 10:30am, 

TEBA 

Basic Training: Spanish 

November 1 & 8 

6:00pm,  TEBA 

TEBA OFFICE CLOSED 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

November 28 & 29 

Part Time Administrative Assistant/Discipleship needed at FBC Tomball.  Position 
provides direct support to the Associate Pastor/Education & Administration.  Candidate 
needs to have an unquestioned walk with Christ, a heart for service, a friendly demeanor, 
and a high level of computer competency with attention to detail.  Please email resume to 
Terry_johnson@fbctomball.org or mail to Associate Pastor, First Baptist Church,  
401 Oxford St., Tomball  77375, or drop by the church office. 
 
Part Time Administrative Assistant to Youth & Children needed at FBC Willis.  Please 
email resume to info@firstbaptistwillis.org 
 
Part Time Youth Director needed at Oak Shade Baptist Church near Cleveland to 
continue growing a thriving youth group and assist the pastor as needed.  This two day a 
week position would be a great ministry for a beginning youth pastor to gain experience.  
For more information, please contact Bro. Nick Van at oakshadepastor@gmail.com or by 
calling 281-593-1362. 
  
Part Time Music/Youth Minister needed at Whispering Pines Baptist Church. Please 
send resumes to 15200 FM 1485 Rd, Conroe, TX 77306 (Attn: Personnel Team). 
 
Part time Childcare Workers needed at Oak Ridge Baptist  Please email Shearon 
Skaggs for more information: sskaggs@orbchurch.org.  
 
Part Time Secretary needed at Allendale Baptist Church. Please send resumes to 
Allendale Baptist Church, 14535 Allendale Lane, Conroe, TX 77302. If you have any 
questions, please call Jerry Timms at 281-429-1519 or 832-434-2481 for more  
information. 
 
Volunteer Music Director needed at Peach Creek Baptist Church, New Caney for Sunday 
mornings and Wednesday nights.  Position could work into paid position.  Contact PCBC @ 
281-399-9025 or email pcbaptistchurch@att.net.  ATTN:  Bro. Ray Morris. 
 
Trinity River Baptist Association is seeking resumes for the full time position of  
Director of Missions.  Please email resumes/ questions to trbadom@gmail.com or contact  
Scott Tidwell at 936-402-0701 for additional information. 
 
Lifeway Christian Bookstore in The Woodlands is looking for a part time sales 
associate (15-20 hrs.) flexible schedule—Saturday work is required and some nights.  To 
apply go to www.lifeway.jobs 
 
Yehoshua’ Missionary Baptist Church is a new church start looking for the following:  
tables—3, 8 ft. rectangular and 5 round; 50 folding chairs; several desks; podium; projec-
tion screen; media projector; phone; security system; and cleaning equipment.  If you can 
help in any way, please contact Dr. Franklin  Callaway at 713-398-5743 or 281-288-5743. 
 
International Christ’s Fellowship has an urgent need for two or three portable cribs 
to be donated to their Children’s Ministry.  If you can help, please contact Deborah Holland 
at icfdholland2012@hotmail.com 

Allendale  
14535 Allendale  
Conroe 77302 

FBC Huntsville 
1229 Avenue J 

Huntsville  77340 

Iglesia Bautista de 
Jesucristo 

P.O. Box 9320 
Huntsville  77340 

Unity* 
8904 FM 787 West 
Cleveland  77327 

Pleasant Grove* 
8751 FM 945 South 
Cleveland  77328 

Spring Creek  
1431 Rayford Rd. 

Spring  77386 

The Church at Alden 
Bridge 

8050 Branch Crossing  
The Woodlands 77382 

 
 

*Bi-Vocational 

Executive Board Meeting 

November 12, 12:00, 

TEBA 

West Conroe Baptist Church has several choir 
books with soundtracks and orchestrations available.  If 
you would like them, please contact Pam O’Neal at 
pam.oneal@wcbc.us. 
 
Spring Baptist Church has several Christian Books 
they have purged from their library, as well as choir/
orchestra music octavos and collections.   If you would 
like them, please call the church office at 281-353-5448. 
 
Cypress Cowboy Church is looking for a set or  
partial set of drums.  Please contact Mike Pierce, 
MPierce@BrederoShaw.com 
 
Stultz and Bauer Antique Upright Piano  
available.  If interested, please call 713-553-1872 or 
email honeybee92849@yahoo.com or  
charlottelawrencepratt@gmail.com 
 
 
The Woodlands Family Church is in need of a Radio 
Listening System/Translator.  If you or your church has 
one that can be donated, please contact Pastor Timothy 
Yum at 954-673-6525 or yummsn@hotmail.com 

Annual Tax Seminar  

January 21, 2014 @ 

TEBA 

Pastor & Staff 
Christmas Luncheon 

Pastors….bring your staff for a time of inspiration, fellowship, and great 
food.  This will be a great opportunity for you and your staff to share 
time away together from the church office before the holiday begins. 

December 3rd, 
12:00—1:00, at TEBA 

 
Cost $10 

2014 United Kingdom Mission Trips  
University Students 

May 9 - 20, 2014  $1,699.00 
The effort is part of the Partnership between the TEBA and the 

NBA of the UK to involve our member churches in partnership  

missions.  The members of these teams will be focused largely on 

student and children’s ministry in the community. 

 May 9   — Leave Houston (IAH) 

May 10 — Arrive London (LHR) & Travel to Churches 

May 11 — Church Services & Orientation to Ministry Areas 

May 12-17—Ministry Events  

School Assemblies ~ Holiday Clubs (VBS) 

Student / Children’s Events ~ Cultural Exchanges / Events 

May 18 — Church with Host Families & Travel to London 

May 19 — Day in London Sight Seeing 

MAY 20 — Return to Houston (IAH) ~arrive same day~ 

 

~ Contact cmiller@teba.org for more information ~ 

Adult & Student Teams 

July 25—August 6, 2014 
You are needed.  The Baptist churches in the United Kingdom are in 
need of church teams who will come and give one week of their life to 
assist them in impacting their communities.  You can help by joining 
with other churches of the TEBA to form teams who will provide Holiday 
Clubs (VBS), School Assembly Programs, Worship Events and Cultural 
Exchange. 
 
The Baptist Churches in the Northern Baptist 
Association are located just below Scotland in the 
northeast part of the United Kingdom.  You will 
have an unique chance to grow in understanding 
of another culture and to gain an appreciation of 
God’s work around the world while meeting some 
wonderful people by staying in host homes. 

 
The schedule format will be leaving from Houston on a 

Friday and returning 12 days later on a Wednesday. 

~ Contact cmiller@teba.org for   
more information ~ 

Healing Concert Series, Friday, November 1st, 7:00 pm at First Baptist Church of 
Conroe. Healing through music for families and friends in our community.  Admission is 
free and open to the public. Donations are encouraged. 
 
Dennis Swanberg will be at West Conroe Baptist Church, Sunday, November 3rd, 
6:00 pm. 
 
Hospitality House 3rd Annual Benefit Golf Tournament, November 9th, The Links 
at West Fork in Conroe.  For tickets & more information, visit  
www.thehospitalityhouse.org 
 
The Singing Women of Texas in concert at FBC Grangerland on November 10th  
at 6:00 pm.  



WWW.TEBA.ORG  

Connecting Churches to Change Our World  

LEADERSHIP MATTERS by  Roger Yancey, D.Min. 
 
Partnership.  We are very grateful for the partnership we have with your church family.  As a group of member churches working 
together you have joined with other churches to impact your community and to provide direct assistance to the member churches of 
the Tryon Evergreen Baptist Association.  All of this is made possible by the ongoing efforts of churches working together in providing 
support, resources, talents, and very practical hands-on efforts from individual Ministry Staff members and Laity.  Your Association is 
committed to assist member churches in fulfilling their call to the Great Commission. 
 
Our focus as an Association in serving member churches is on four main areas: 

 
Church Planting / Missions – helping churches plant churches and form mission partnerships. 
 
Church Strengthening – helping churches to strengthen their basic ministry programs. 
 
Church Health – helping churches become healthier so they can fulfill God’s purposes. 
 
Leadership Development – helping leaders grow in ministry leadership, service and effectiveness. 
 

In addition to these ministry concentrations the TEBA has sought to foster a climate of fellowship and support between our member 
churches.  In a very real way the ministry of the TEBA is fully dependent upon the participation and support of our member churches as 
we receive all of our support from member churches.   
 
Because of your faithful commitment and member churches’ contributions, significant ministry has been provided.  While we would not 
be able to list every effort or partnership connection that has been made it is important to us that you know that your support and 
participation has made a tremendous difference.  On a regular basis, assistance is given to member churches or their leadership that 
cannot be reported due to the sensitivity of the situation – but your support has meant that resources and effective assistance was 
available to respond to their needs.   
 
Thank you again for allowing us to partner with you in Kingdom ministry. 
 
In Kingdom service, 
 
 
 
Roger Yancey, D.Min. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Special Invitation to all Pastors and Staff 

Join Pastor Fred Luter, Jr. 
of Franklin Avenue Baptist Church 

President of the Southern Baptist Convention 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 6, 2014 

Men’s Power Lunch at FBC Conroe at Noon 

1:00 p.m. Reception with Q&A  
for TEBA Pastors & Ministry Staff 

 

Save the Date! 
March 28-29, 2014 

Breathing LIFE and VISION into LEADERS in SMALLER 
communities. 

The Purpose of Discipleship  
 
 Discipleship is a process of becoming more and more like Christ. God does not 
want you and me to just be informed about Jesus, he wants you and me to become the  
“spitting image” of Jesus. 
 He is preparing us to walk once again with Him in the garden in the cool of the day, just as Adam and Eve once did in the Garden of Eden. 
For right now, He wants us to impart His great love for us to others in whom we come in contact. Discipleship is the transition from selfishness 
to selflessness and self-centeredness to Christ-centeredness. 
 But how can we become “other-centered” and “Christ-focused?” 
 
The Process of Discipleship 
 
Connect in worship to God through salvation in Christ Jesus, Grow in your relationship to 
Jesus through daily discipleship and mentoring, Serve and care for others in small 
groups, ministry and outreach opportunities, and Go reach others with the same loving 
message of Jesus Christ that captured and connected you to the Body of Christ. 
 
The Cost of Discipleship 
 
 Salvation did not personally cost us anything – it was a free gift, but discipleship will 
cost us everything. Salvation occurs in a moment, but the process of discipleship takes a 
lifetime. If we truly want to live a life of discipleship, then there will be things to accept 
and things to reject. The road will not always be smooth, but it will always be a blessing that 
 glorifies The Very One who set our feet upon the path. If you are a disciple, there will be times when you want to quit, but you must never give 
up. Everything that matters for eternity was based in the death of the Son of God. Gaining what is most valuable is hard. Don’t waste your life 
trying Christianity. Die to self and gain all that the Heavenly Father has to give. Make your death count. Raise your hand only if y ou’re ready 
to see it through to the end. 
 
 Your association has a Church Strengthening Team that is eagerly awaiting the opportunity to serve your church with observations and 
evaluations that offer great insight and direction for transforming discipleship. Call Tracy Jaggers with inquiries (936-856-2001). 

Discipleship  by  Tracy Jaggers, D.Min. 

Senior Adult Christmas Party 
 

December 2nd 

11:00—1:00 
 

 

Spring Creek Barbeque 

19099 I-45 North 

(at Research Forest Drive) 

Shenandoah, TX  77385 

ANNUAL TAX SEMINAR 
 January 21, 2014 

 Seminar 1     
 9:30 to 12:00 
 Minister’s Tax Seminar 
 Pastors and Ministerial Staff 
 
 Boxed Lunch Provided for $8.00. 
 Please RSVP to Crystal Miller 
 At 936-856-2001 or cmiller@teba.org 

 
 Seminar 2 
 1:30 to 4:30 
 Church Tax Seminar for   
 all  Financial Staff, Church Treasurers, etc.  
 
 
      Taught by Daniel Whitehurst 


